
December 17, 2015 

 

CALL TO MEMBERS  

 

The Law Society of Nunavut is looking to create a roster of members who would be available 

to act as counsel for various needs.  

Such needs may include providing legal advice on specific matters or files, representing the Law 

Society during disciplinary or other proceedings, conducting investigations and other general 

guidance as needed.  

The Law Society invites members who are interested to please provide a letter of interest, a 

proposed hourly rate and indication if you would consider doing pro-bono work.  

Deadline to submit is Monday February 1, 2016.  Please send your documentation to Erica 

Marcassa: support@lawsociety.nu.ca . 
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